
May Meeting Oahe ABATE Chapter 

May 12, 2018 – Bill’s Garage 

President Brad Bruns called the meeting to order at 6:50pm by reciting the Pledge of Allegiance 

with 11 members present. 

Treasurer Bill Poppenga gave the Treasurer's Report which included account balances and a 

detailed list of money taken in vs. money spent. Marcia made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s 

report; Jamie seconded. Motion carried. 

Secretary Marcia Kaup asked if any changes were noted regarding the April minutes. No 

changes were brought forth. Minutes accepted as written.  

    State Representative Brandon reported for Lori that the next meeting will be held next 

Saturday (May 19) at the Legion Cabin beginning at 2:00pm due to the Awareness Dice Run. 

    Road Captain Kip Eickhoff had nothing to report.  

Membership Secretary Bonnie London was absent. Marcia reported there are 67 members. The 

following people are up for renewal:  

March: Tom Whipple; Todd Heib; Martha Heib.  

April: Pete Bucholz; Larry Cromwell; Bonnie Cromwell; Joe Kelley; Jeanne Kelley; Kevin Kusler; 

Bill Osterkamp; Curt Underhill.  

May: Marcia Kaup; Jeff Monroe; Winston Agneau Kurt Bowers; Jim Bruce.  

Old Business: 

Planning continues for the 28th Annual Fun Run that will be held June 22& 23 at Nystrom’s 

Goose Camp. T-Shirts can be pre-ordered. Color choices for pre-orders will be black or gray. 

Women’s cut is available in black and gray as well. Contact Brandon at 605-770-3318 by June 1 

with the color, cut and size you would like to order. Oahe ABATE Window decals will also be 

available in a limited quantity. Friday night will be an open microphone night with Craig Andres. If 

you like to sing come on out! If you want posters to distribute contact Brandon.  Onslaught will be 

playing Saturday night. See the Fun Run poster on oaheabate.com or ad in the Freedom Flyer for 

more details.  
The Awareness Run committee reported that the picnic will be held Lilly Park when the Dice Run 

concludes. The grill has been reserved. Hamburgers, hot dogs, buns and condiments will be 

provided by Oahe ABATE. Members are asked to supply sides and deserts. 

Raffle Tickets are available to sell. Text your name and # of books wanted to Brad at 605-222-

8955 and he will get back to you to arrange pickup or delivery.   

New Business: 

The stage has been asked for by a couple people to rent during the summer and agreed upon 

to allow it to be rented out. Joe will let the interested parties know and get the arrangements 

made.  

Announcements: 

The June meeting will be held the THIRD Saturday June 16 at 1:00pm at Nystrom’s Goose 

Camp. Cleanup and mowing will be done prior to the meeting. Bring any essential tools. (Rakes, 

mowers, chainsaw, weed eater, etc.) Drawings for 50/50 & SOL will be held. You can't win if you 

don't attend! 

Jamie made a motion to adjourn. Marcia seconded. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 

7:25. 

Jamie won the 50/50 drawing. Jason Tuttle was drawn for SOL but was NOT present so was 

“SOL”. 

Marcia Kaup - ABATE Oahe Chapter Secretary 


